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Rick Grimaldi Appointed To PIDC Board Of Directors

News

4.15.14 

Philadelphia Economic Development Corporation announced Rick Grimaldi was selected as a new

member to its board of directors.

He was appointed jointly by Mayor Michael A. Nutter and Greater Philadelphia Chamber of

Commerce President and CEO Rob Wonderling at PIDC’s annual meeting.

“We welcome the addition of this diverse group of business leaders to our board,” said John Grady,

president of PIDC. “Their wealth of experience will be a great asset in fulfilling PIDC’s mission of

planning and implementing real estate and financing transactions to attract investment and jobs to

Philadelphia.”

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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